
Year 4 weekly update 

Friday 27th January 2023 

R.E 

In RE this week, we have started our new topic of Giving and Receiving. We have looked at what it 

meant to give and receive and spoke about how this makes us feel. We also looked at the 

Introductory Rite and wrote an account of what this means.   

English 

In English this week, we have written our alternative endings to the story Biscuit Bear and are in the 

process of editing our work to ensure it has included lots of features of writing that we have been 

learning about such as conjunctions and fronted adverbials.  

Pre-Teaching 

Next week, we will be publishing these stories and creating a cover to match the story before 

reading them to an audience of year 1 children! Perhaps practise reading a story out loud so that you 

are confident for next week.  

Maths 

In maths this week, we have been learning about money. We have explored how to add different 

amounts of money, give change and worked out word problems associated with money.  

Pre-Teaching 

Next week we will be looking at fractions. Below is a link to explore how to add and subtract fractions 

which will give you a head start before we begin next week.  

https://www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize/topics/zhdwxnb/articles/z9n4k7h  

Science 

This week, we have completed an investigation and were able to recreate the digestive system. This 

allowed us to see the process and allowed us to understand what happens within our bodies. We also 

drew a comic strip showing how the system works.  

Key vocabulary from this week:  

Maths vocabulary English vocabulary 

 Pounds  

Pence 

Change 

Adding 

Subtracting  

 Story 

Editing 

Conjunctions 

Fronted adverbials 

 

Homework: 

Homework will be available to view on Teams from 3:30pm today. There will be Rosary, maths and 

spellings to be completed in in the correct books. Please ensure there is a date and title to every 

piece of work and that it is presented neatly.  

https://www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize/topics/zhdwxnb/articles/z9n4k7h


Due dates: 

Maths- Tuesday 31st January 

Rosary – Tuesday 31st January 

Spellings- Thursday 2nd February  

 

Additional information:  

PE Kits: 

Please ensure that all PE kits are now in school and that children have appropriate footwear for outdoor 

games. If boots or shoes are worn into school, can you please bring in trainers as otherwise they will 

not be able to participate due to safety risks. Children may also bring their grey joggers as it is cold 

outside when doing games and we will continue to be outside from now on.  

 

Five Ways to Wellbeing 

 

GIVE 

Do something kind for someone in your class, school or family. Choose one person per day for the next 

week. 

 

Abbie & Orla  


